
 

Aldermaston C.E. Primary School 
Wasing Lane, Aldermaston, Berkshire, RG7 4LX 

Tel: 0118 9713362 
Text: 0118 3240216 

Email: enquiries@aldermaston.w-berks.sch.uk 
Website: www.aldermaston.org.uk 

Mrs. M Higgs - Headteacher 

 
4th May 2022 

Dear Parents,  
 

Whole School Trip to Go Ape, Bracknell 
Tuesday, 24th May 2022 
 
We are pleased to advise that we have been able to organise a whole school trip to Go Ape, Bracknell on Tuesday, 
24th May 2022.  This trip and activities taking place will focus on the adventurous activities element of the PE 
National Curriculum. 
 
There will be no cost to parents towards the cost of this trip. We are able to utilise PE funding that we have been 
unable to spend over the last couple of years, due to not taking part in school tournaments etc.   We also felt that 
the children deserved a treat, as this event will meet the needs of the PE curriculum, it can be fully funded by the 
school. 
 
Further information about this location and the type of activities the children will be doing can be found on the Go 
Ape Website at https://goape.co.uk/groups/schools.  
 
Children will leave school at 9am and return to school at a slightly later time of approximately 3.45pm. Children will 
need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle with them in a back pack.  
 
Packed lunches can be ordered from the school kitchen – these will include a choice of a Ham, Cheese or Tuna 
Bagette, along with a sausage roll, biscuit, piece of fruit and vegetable sticks.  Please note that there are no drinks 
provided with a school packed lunch, therefore these will need to be provided separately. 
 
Children will need to wear their normal school uniform polo shirt and jumper/cardigan, however we are happy for 
them to wear jogging trousers and trainers given the nature of this trip. 
 
Please read the attached risk acknowledgement and disclaimer form from Go Ape and then complete the 
permission slip.  This confirms you are happy for your child to take part and for their teacher to sign the disclaimer 
form on their behalf.  Please complete and return the permission slip to the school office no later than Friday, 13th 
May.   
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely                                                                                                                                               

 
Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher

mailto:enquiries@aldermaston.w-berks.sch.uk
http://www.aldermaston.org.uk/
https://goape.co.uk/groups/schools


 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Whole School Trip to Go Ape, Bracknell 
Tuesday, 24th May 2022 

 

Please return to school office at the latest by Friday 13th May 2022 
 
 
Child/ren’s Name(s): Class 
 

 I confirm that I have read the risk acknowledgement and disclaimer for Go Ape, I give permission for the 
class teacher to sign this and for my child/ren to take part in the trip to Go Ape, Bracknell on Tuesday, 24th 
May 2022. 

 I would like to order a school packed lunch and will provide a separate drink – my child/ren would like the 
following sandwich filling(s):- 

 
Ham Cheese Tuna  (please circle your child’s choice) 
 
Ham Cheese Tuna  (please circle your child’s choice) 
 
Ham Cheese Tuna  (please circle your child’s choice) 

 
 
 
 
 Signed: ……………………………..…………………………    Dated:………………………….…………… 
                                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 

 
 
 


